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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #16-0031   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: January 20, 2016 
 
TITLE: Motion to Approve Cancellation of Contract Negotiations and Reject all 

Responses Received for Payment Kiosk Services – Global Express 
Money Orders, Inc. and EZ Card Services 

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the cancellation of contract 
negotiations for payment kiosk services with Global Money Orders, Inc. (Global).  It is 
also recommended that the City Commission approve the rejection of responses 
received from Global and EZ Card Services in response to Request for Qualifications 
(RFQ) 755-11580.  
 
Background 
On October 6, 2015 (CAM 15-1100), the City Commission approved the final ranking of 
RFQ 755-11580 and authorized the commencement of contract negotiations for 
payment kiosk services with Global.  
 
Staff has been unable to finalize contract negotiations with the vendor due to the 
vendor’s inability to incorporate the City’s project into their current 2016 development 
schedule, as well as their inability to produce a cost for the project. 
 
Pursuant to Section 2-180(5), Code of Ordinances of the City of Fort Lauderdale, 
Florida, staff recommends the City cease negotiations, reject the responses received, 
re-evaluate the marketplace for a more compatible solution and find that the public 
interest will be served thereby. 
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 
 

 
Prepared by:   AnnDebra Diaz, Finance 
  Linda Blanco, Finance 
  
Department Director: Kirk Buffington, Finance 


